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Dear Colleagues and Friends,
 



On behalf of the Board of the International Papillomavirus
Society (IPVS) and the Local Organizing Committee, we are
delighted  to  invite  you  to  participate  in  the  36th
International Papillomavirus Conference & Basic, Clinical and
Public Health Scientific Workshops (IPVC 2024) which will be
held in Edinburgh, UK, November 12-15, 2024.

Last year’s conference in Washington D.C. was a resounding
success, and it was wonderful to reunite with everyone. This
year, under the theme “Equitable, Evidence-Based Approaches to
HPV Disease”, the meeting promises to be a platform for the
reporting  of  cutting-edge,  international,  HPV  research.
Workshops organized by key opinion leaders in the field will
provide an opportunity for delegates to hear “state of the
art”  developments  in  basic  science,  public  health,  and
clinical science. A dedicated early careers track will also
provide the opportunity for young scientists to network and
showcase their work.

Join us in Edinburgh, Scotland’s capital city, renowned for
its rich history and vibrant culture, as we come together to
unite the global HPV community to work collaboratively towards
eliminating the burden of HPV-associated disease including and
beyond the cervix. Your participation and contributions are
crucial in advancing our mission. As the global authority on
papillomaviruses, we take great pride in disseminating the
latest  research  and  trial  results  through  a  rigorous
scientific  review  process.  By  covering  the  range  of  HPV-
associated  diseases  and  ensuring  fundamental  scientific
research together with clinical applications and public health
policies, this comprehensive approach covers the full spectrum
of  topical,  meaningful  HPV  research  and  intervention
strategies.

Come to Edinburgh in November 2024, where your invaluable
expertise and dedication will help shape the future of HPV
prevention and control. We look forward to seeing you!



 

Yours Sincerely,Suzanne Garland

IPVC 2024 Co-chairKate Cuschieri

IPVC 2024 Co-ChairSheila Graham

IPVC 2024 Co-chair


